VILLAGE HALL OF HARRISTOWN
July 25, 2022

CLOSED SESSION

The Village of Harristown Board of Trustees entered closed session at 9:17 pm on July 25, 2022 to
discuss closed session minutes and hiring of office staff. Trustees Teresa Acree, Kourt Mooney, Jay
Trusner, Larry Ditty, Kevin Vessels, Les Jenkins, Attorney Andrew Weatherford, Clerk Penny Allen and
Mayor Evelyn Deverell were present.

Clerk Allen read the closed session minutes from June 20, 2022. Trustees decided to release and
approve these minutes.

Hiring office staff — interviewed 5 people. Misty Peters was decided on by all present at interview.
Would like to start her at $18/hr; she will not need insurance.

Trustee Mooney stated when probationary period is up, need to reevaluate her and also need to ook at
Jonathon Closs’ pay again.

Exited closed session at 9:24 pm

Back to regular session at 9:24 pm
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